
ATOS President John Ledwon and Sche­
herazade pose with John's rare pedestal 
electric fan. • Rear elevation of John Led­
won home showing spiral staircase. Also 
known as "Fire Escape." • Dick Sheafor 
holds his Honorary LATOS membership 
card. • Pioneer theatre organist Del Cas­
tillo at console of Ledwon 's Wurlitzer. • 
Ann Leaf, at the 3129 Wurlitzer, enter­
taining LATOS members. 

Los Angeles Celebrat:es Its 27th Anniversary 
by Wayne Flottman 

On a warm Sunday afternoon in August more than 160 members of Los Angeles Chapter gathered at the Agoura home of ATOS 
President John Ledwon to celebrate their 27th year of preserving, protecting and promoting the theatre pipe organ in southern 
California. The afternoon festivities included a short business meeting in which their Vice-President , Dick Sheafor , was awarded 
a Lifetime Honorary Membership for his special contribution to the chapter . Following the meeting , a mini-concert by John 
Ledwon was enjoyed by the members who then participated in an afternoon of open console which featured two of the world 's 
best-known organists , Del Castillo and Ann Leaf. 

Los Angeles is one of the charter chapters in ATOS and one of the most active . They are anticipating another quarter century 
of successful theatre organ presentations and social events such as this one. 
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